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Well, the pandemic is still alive and our weather is 
certainly hot.  Most of us who have stuck around 
Canyon Lake are sweating but surviving…some 
helped a bit by early start times.  We woefully regret 
that the Covid still prevents our shotgun starts and 
remind our players to drink a lot of water, or liquids, 
while on the course. 
 
The weather this month is expected continue warm, 
with highs in the mid-nineties predicted for our  
September 12 and 13 Member-Member tourney.  
This big tourney will again be T-time starts, but 
please join us for a lot of fun, comradery, and great 
prizes.  Our Pro, Pat Kemball, has contributed a  
portion of the T- prizes and also ironed out a deal 
with Srixon to provide us with several surprise 
awards.  Of course, your Club will also deliver some 
special T-prizes…so join us for the event and sign up 
early.  The cut-off for entering is September 9. 
 
You may have noticed that our premier Stag Day 
event has been postponed, date TBD.  Normally this 
very popular event is held in September,  
however, your Board voted to switch the dates with 
our Member-Member in order the increase the odds 
that reduced Covid restrictions will allow a better 
tournament.  If so, that will enable us to enjoy a cool 
shot-gun start, socializing on the course, a delicious 
steak banquet, and close with our exciting and  
enjoyable prize drawing.  Should restrictions not 
ease, then a demure tourney be substituted. 
 
On a different note, Chuck Newsom has attempted to 
add some variety to our Wednesday games.   
Members seem to like the different games and 
Chuck would welcome any alternative game  
recommendations you may have; his phone number 
and email address are in the adjacent column. 
 
Hope to see you at our Member-Member, 
 
Barry 
 
Golfer: That can't be my ball, it looks too old. Caddie: 
It's been a long time since we started. 
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Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 

2020 Board of Directors 

2020 Tournament Schedule 

 
Sweetheart Tournament 12 pm              February13

th
 

Spring Kickoff (4 Ball Qualifier)        March 14
th
 & 15

th
  

President’s Cup                                July-August 2020  

Club Championship                                      July 2020 

Stag Day                                                              TBD 

Fall Member/Member                 September 12
th & 

13
th
  

Christmas Tournament                         December 12
th
  

Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

 

Promote Honesty and Integrity in the game of golf. 
Promote the enjoyment of, and participation in, the game of 

golf for all members. 
Arrange games and tournaments that are fun,  

fair and inclusive. 
Provide financial disclosure and administer the Club’s  

assets in a professional and business like manner. 
Promote sportsmanship and care for the golf course 

 

The Men’s Golf Club Board of Directors 
Meets the First Wednesday  

of Each Month 

 

Club Historian     TBD      james-
magill1926@gmail.com                   

 

SCGA Rep.       Dudley Thompson 951-244-6505  
 jthompso2@aol.com                              

 

Golf Pro         Pat Kemball     951-246-1782  
 patkemball@pga.com 

President        Barry Talbot    951 458 0017 

1st VP - Weds Game  Chuck Newsom  951 775 6640 

Treasurer        Eric Schrader   M-408 966 6690  

Secretary        Ted Horton    951 246 2928 

Handicap        Rick Halsey     951 202 0865 

Tournaments     Jerry Watson   928 308 9276 

Public Relations    Andrew Quinn  714 342 8118 

Membership/Rules  John Reed     562 755 1549 

Social          Rod Smith     442 444-8043 

Green Committee  Tom Scudieri   602 799 2100 
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Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 

2020 Board of Directors 

President         Ina Pickard       951-244-3062 
              bobandina@gmail.com    
 
Major Tourn        Mary Burns       650-766-6765                                                               
    1

st
 VP         meburns21@gmail.com  

 
Handicap         Norma Yarbrough    951-244-8753 
    2

nd 
VP       normajyarbrough@msn.com     

 
Tuesday Tournaments                                                        
              Marlene Cathro             951-201-3137 
              marlene.cathro@ca.rr.com    
Recording Secretary                                                         
              Kathy Voss       951-742-2413
              wingdhealer@aol.com  
 
Treasurer         Lila Gann          51-244-6863 
              llgann@verizon.net 
 
Membership       Donna Nunes      951-244-9066 
              dknunes@ca.rr.com 
 
Corresponding Secretary         
              Babette Stubbs     951-244-5335 
              stubbsins@outlook.com 
     
Rules            Marilyn Bridges     951-294-7075 
              marilyn_bridges@ca.rr.com 
 
Social           Kathy Homewood    951-403-3124 
              kmhomewood@gmail.com  

2020 Tournament Schedule 
Beat the Pro                    January 21 

Valentine Tournament             February 11 

SB&R Tournament                       Cancelled 

Club Championship                 Cancelled 

Senior Championship                   Cancelled 

Member Guest                     Cancelled 

President’s Cup                         Cancelled 

Couples Eclectic                 Cancelled 

Member/Member               November 17, 21,24 

Jack & Jill                                       Cancelled 

Christmas Tournament                   December 8                

Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

Our Mission is to create and maintain a friendly atmosphere in 
which golfers of all abilities can participate in, and enjoy, the 
game of golf. We will promote our primary objective through 
camaraderie, social events, tournaments and recognition. 

We encourage equitable competition through proper  
handicapping, utilizing USGA standards  

We strive to be a source of pride and enjoyment for our  
members, guests and our community of Canyon Lake  

 

Women’s Golf Club Board of Directors  
Meets the First Tuesday of Each Month  

General Board Meetings 
February 4, May 5, August 4, November 3 

Hi all, 
Hope you’re holding up okay in this hot weather.  We 
still haven’t been okayed to go back to shotgun, so we 
will continue to have tee times.  Much as we all like to 
go out early in this heat it’s impossible to put everyone 
out at the same time.  I ask for your patience, and 
again, thank you to Lorrie for taking on the thankless 
job of assigning us our times.   Also, please remember 
that our normal tee time when we were going out  
shotgun was 8:00 a.m . not 7:00 a.m. 
We had our General Board Meeting  August 4

th
 on the 

Country Club patio so we could social distance.  At  
that time your Board voted to move the Member/
Member tournament to Tuesday, November 17,  
Saturday, November 21

st
 and Tuesday, November 

24
th
.  We replaced the Charity Tournament scheduled 

for Saturday with the second day of our member/
member.  That’s always a fun tournament and I hope 
you are all planning on playing.  We also voted on the 
new Board for 2021.  They are as follows:   
Ina Pickard, President;  Linda Kamashian, Major  
Tournament; Norma Yarbrough, handicap; Kathy 
Homewood, Tuesday Tournament chair; Kathy Voss, 
recording secretary; Lila Gann; treasurer; Donna 
Nunes, membership; Babette Stubbs, Corresponding 
secretary; Joanna Spiller, rules and Nancy  
Zimmerman, Social.   
Congratulations to our Gross/Net winners for both July 
and August. For July, Norma Yarbrough shot a gross 
score of 91 and Linda Johnson shot a net 67.  For  
August our newest member, Lauren Hambright, shot a 
gross score of 87 and Joanna Spiller shot a net 70.  
Great golf, ladies. 
Our most improved golfer  for July 1 through August 1 
is Claudia Pinto, followed by Nancy Zimmerman,  
Linda Hudson, Kathy Voss and Elaine Grady.  Keep 
up the good work. 
As you all know, our yearly Pismo trip was cancelled 
due to COVID.  At this time Joanna is still planning our 
trip to Henderson.  It should be a fun time for  
everyone.  The hotel has assured her they will refund 
our money if they are closed again due to COVID. 
I’d like to extend a warm welcome back to Dawn 
Haggerty after her recovery from COVID.  Hoping both 
Ura and Chuck Furry recover soon from their bout with 
this nasty bug.   
It’s hard to believe that in about 6 weeks our course 
will be closing for reseeding.  Let’s hope we are back 
to normal when we come back.  In the meantime,  
remember, after drinking all that wine don’t drive and 
don’t even try to putt. 
Stay safe and be well, 
Ina Pickard, CLWGC President 

mailto:meburns@juno.com
mailto:normajyarbrough@msn.com
mailto:normajyarbrough@msn.com
mailto:normajyarbrough@msn.com
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Most Improved as of August 20th 

“After Lunch Bunch”, your Friday game for 40 years…   
 
The winners for 8-7 game as follows... 
A flight...…… 
Stinson-Ramirez  1st    
Stubbs-Kelch   2nd 
 
B flight………                                                     
Franks-Hudson   1st 
Pierick-Madera  2nd 
 
Skins...NEWBY#7.....STINSON...#6 AND #8...RAMIREZ..#16...DAMATO..#14             
Closest to Pin...Kelch                                                                                                                                                                                 
                                                                                                                                                                                    
The winners for 8-14 game as follows… 
Taylor and Rowland  1st 
Newby and Gunter   2nd   
                                                                                                                                          
Skins...ROWLAND  #2 and #9.....FREYRE..#1...GUNTER #13  



September 2020 

  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 

  

  
 

1 CLWGC 
GROSS/NET 
Board Meeting 
 
 
 

2 
MC Board Meeting 
 

Partners Best Ball  
 

Jude Donahue 

3 
9ER’S Golf Gross/Net 
 

 
Bobby Gunter 
Jim Lippen 

  

4 ALB-Partners 

Best Ball - Pick your 
4-Some 
 
 
Chris Poland 

5 
  
 
 
 

*Barbie Spencer  
Larry Barbaria 

6 
 
 
*Karen Wallace 

7 

Labor Day 
9er’s Board  

Meeting 

8 
CLWGC 

Pick your Partner 
4 Pars 

 
Chad Laughery 

9 
 

Two Best Balls of the 
Foursome  
 

*Teresa Roberson 

10  
9er’s GOLF 

Murder on the 
Course   

 

11 
ALB-3 Best Balls of 
4-some - Comm. 
Picks 
 
 

Robert Mahan 
*Martha Golia 
*Sheri Dimond  

12 
MC FALL  
MEMBER 
MEMBER  
 
Rita Wacker 
Gary Sell 

13 
MC FALL  
MEMBER 
MEMBER  
 
Bobby Ousterhout 

14 
 
Maintenance Day  

 
 

15 
 CLWGC  
Member/ 
Member  

  

   

16 
 
1-2-3 Cha Cha 

 
Greg Connick 
Ryan Phipps 
 

17 
7:30 tee times 

Member/ 
Member 

9:00 9er’s GOLF 

Back Nine   
 

18 
ALB-Partners Best 
Ball - 2 on Par 5's 
Committee picks 

19 
12:00 CLMGC 
Stag Day 
  
 
*Denise Viotti 
Andrew Quinn 
Charles Rainwater 

20 
 
 
 
\ 

 

21 
 
 

22 
CLWGC  
Member/ 

Member & Lunch 
 
 
John Carlson 
Leroy Madera 
 

23 
 
 

4 Man Scramble No 
Step Aside  
 

Carol Heath 

24 
9er’s GOLF  
Guest Day 

SB&R Colony  

 

25 
ALB-Individual Tin 
Whistle  Pick your  
foursome 
 
 
 

 

26 
  
 
Ronald Kelly 
 
 

27 
 
 
*IIa Goldstein 
Chuck Newsom 

28 
 
Corky Post 
Larry Strandberg 
 

 29  
CLWGC 

Pick ur 4-some 
Pass the Pumpkin 

 30 
 Individual Tin Whistle  

 
KK Beecher 

    Notes: 
  
CLWGC & CLMGC 
8:00am Shotgun 
9:00am 9er’s 

Philip Coughlin 
Ron Deckert 
Daniel Gaudy 
Brett Greer 



Continues on next page... 





Kela Greene 

Customer Relationship Manager 

 

13465 Lakeshore Drive 

Unit 105 

Lake Elsinore, CA 92530 

951-442-9832Cell 

info@venusprintingle.com 

We now offer Social Media / Website Services 

Join the fun in 2020! 

Notice of changes to our event calendar.  
  

The Covid 19 pandemic continues to disrupt many of our events.  Related health and social dis-
tancing restrictions have caused us to make the following changes to our events calendar: 
  

September 12 Stag Day moved to November 14**. 
September 16 picnic is cancelled. 
November 14 Member-Member tourney moved to September 12 & 13. 
  

** Should health restrictions not be eased by mid-September, we may be forced to cancel the 
Stag Day event. 
  

During this very difficult pandemic period, your Board of Directors has maintained a goal to 
provide high-quality golf and social events for our members.  Unfortunately, the unexpected 
social distancing requirements have negatively impacted that goal.  The Board has continued 
our hard work to adapt to the Covid impact.  We appreciate your understanding of the circum-
stances and hope all of our members avoid contact with this nasty virus. 

mailto:info@venusprintingle.com





